The Tabor City Council met in special session on Wednesday, March 6, 2019 in Council Chambers, 626 Main St. Tabor, IA 51653.  Mayor Switzer called the meeting to order at 6:07 p.m. with the following council persons present: Jennifer Williams, Arlene Bartholomew, and Andrew Wake. Randy Wirth and Ross Silcock absent.  City Employees present: Mary King-Bateman, City Clerk.  No visitors present.
Nishna Insurance Renewal tabled to the next regular council meeting.
This being the time and place posted regarding a public hearing for proposed budget FY 19/20, Mayor Switzer opened the public hearing at 6:07 p.m. The Mayor asked for comments.   No comments were made. The public hearing was closed at 6:08 p.m.  
R-1-19 a Resolution adopting the budget for FY 19/20 was approved and adopted on motion by Williams, seconded by Bartholomew.  Roll call vote ayes: Jennifer Williams, Arlene Bartholomew, Andrew Wake. Absent: Ross Silcock and Randy Wirth.  Nays 0.  The budget will be certified to the auditor before March 15, 2019 as provided by law, and will be implemented on July 1, 2019.
Meeting adjourned at 6:10 PM.

                                                                                          _______________________________________
                                                                                            James Switzer, Mayor
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       Mary King-Bateman    

